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R 214 
970542101 
SCIP Number: f35832d6-cfb3-459d-8803-70ef2362d7c2 
 
Husqvarna Group’s customer information on REACH 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Background 
 
REACH (Registration, Evaluation and Authorization of Chemicals) entered into force on June 
1, 2007. This letter presents Husqvarna Group’s current position regarding the EU REACH 
regulation and addresses our obligations and our commitment to meet the legal obligations 
under REACH. This letter is also applicable for the UK REACH Regulation. 
 
Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) 
 
Certain substances have been selected, listed and issued in the candidate list by the 
European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) as Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC). The 
REACH regulation thereby encourages manufacturers to substitute these chemicals, when 
suitable alternatives have been identified.   
 
According to our knowledge, the following chemical substance(s) on the current 
candidate list (SVHC) has been identified in the delivered product, above the 
declarable weight limit.  
 
Part(s) Substance name Substance CAS 

578116701 
BOLT 

 
Lead 

 
7439-92-1 

506565301 
BUSHING 

 
Lead 

 
7439-92-1 

506991801 
PIPE 

 
Lead 

 
7439-92-1 

506539404 
SHAFT  L = 180.5 

 
Lead 

 
7439-92-1 

594977901 
BELT A-profile Li=1950 

6,6'-di-tert-butyl-2,2'-
methylenedi-p-cresol 

 
119-47-1 

738881001 
LUBRICATION NIPPLE  M6 St ZPB 

 
Lead 

 
7439-92-1 

506538801 
SHAFT 

 
Lead 

 
7439-92-1 

574316101 
SWITCH  micro 

 
Cadmium 

 
7440-43-9 
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The Husqvarna Group maintains constant and on-going checks, in close cooperation with 
our suppliers, on the content in products and other articles to be able to give the latest 
information.  
 
Changes in the candidate list or in the product specification can lead to revaluation of this 
statement. We will use our best efforts to provide updated and relevant information required 
for compliance with the EU REACH regulation and UK REACH regulation. If you have further 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned person. 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
 
Husqvarna Brand Division 
 
Claes Losdal 


